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Notes for presentation to Meeting on Nelson Quarry Expansion 

I am opposed to the Nelson Quarry Expansion because of the effects on aquifer depletion and 
contamination of water quality: as the proposed mining operation proceeds, more water will be 
removed potentially affections our residence’s water source. I am also very concerned with the heavy 
vehicle traffic on in our area affecting safety. I would like to ask the City of Burlington to use all necessary 
resources to oppose this development at the Ontario Land Tribunal Hearing.  

James P. Blake 
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Delegation material from James Blake




